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New Zealand High Commissioner 
meets with Council of Chiefs 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 14, Enniskó:wa/March 2022) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that 
New Zealand’s High Commissioner to Canada, Martin 
Harvey, will meet with several Ratitsénhaienhs this evening 
at a dinner/reception. He will be accompanied by Emma 
Rennie, the Second Secretary to the High Commission. 
 
Ohén:ton Í:iente ne Ratitsénhaienhs (Grand Chief) 
Kahsennenhawe Sky Deer will attend along with 
Ratitsénhaienhs Tonya Perron, Ross Montour, Jessica 
Lazare, Arnold Boyer, and Cody Diabo. 
 
The meeting was requested by the High Commissioner. No 
formal agenda has been set for the gathering. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

mailto:MCKMedia@mck.ca

	Media Inquiries:

